
How do you ask for structural modification? 

 

Primarily, you may need to disclose your disability, if it is not obvious, as with any other 

accommodation, you only need to provide sufficient information so that the housing provider 

can determine the nexus between the disability and the needed structural modification.  You 

would need to make a request from the housing provider if the housing provider either has a 

rule against structural changes or would usually needs requests for similar structural 

alterations.  If the modification would usually require plans, a building permit or licensed 

contractor, the housing provider can ask for that as well.   

 


